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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/06/2023  18:47:202023/0692/P OBJ Nicki Kefalas A basement excavation is totally inappropriate for Belsize Crescent which is made up of very old steep 

terraces on a steep slope. This will affect the integrity of the whole terrace and ground movement and seems 

very dangerous indeed.

There is no precedence of basement excavations in Belsize Crescent for this reason. Also an external lift is 

very out of character for these types of houses and will look very strange indeed. 

These types of works are only appropriate for detached houses on a level street.

I object strongly to both of these plans.
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